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Rick, Whitney

From: Vikram.Mistry@sdstate.edu
Sent: Saturday, April 29, 2006 5:18 PM
To: Rick, Whitney

Subject: National Dairy Board

Attachments: ATTACHMENT.TXT
Dear Ms. Rick,

I would like to take this opportunity to express my strong support for the continuation of the National Dairy
Promotion and Research Board.

The dairy producers of the US through the National Dairy Board have played a key role in promoting the dairy-—
industry of this country through programs such as the 3-A Day, School Milk, crisis management, and others. In
addition their support of cutting edge research in academia has allowed the US dairy industry to be very
competitive around the world. Scholarships provided by the National Dairy Board for supporting the education of
future dairy leaders are also clear testimony of the impact of this program on the dairy industry.

Clearly, the National Dairy Promotion and Research Board has played a key role for the growth and sustenance
of the dairy industry. Please accept my support for its continuation.

Sincerely,

Vikram V. Mistry, Professor and Head
Dairy Science Department

South Dakota State University
Brookings SD 57007

tel: 605-688-5731

fax: 605-688-6276

http://dairysci.sdstate.edu
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